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Postdoctoral Associate Position at Western University 
 
A two-year postdoctoral fellow position is available immediately under supervision of Dr. 
Lillian Barra in the Department of Medicine and Department of Microbiology and 
Immunology, Schulich School of Medicine and Dentistry, The University of Western Ontario, 
London, Ontario, Canada.  The project is funded by the Canadian Institutes of Health 
Research (CIHR) and explores the role of immune responses to post-translationally modified 
proteins in the pathogenesis of rheumatoid arthritis.   
 
We are seeking a candidate with a PhD or equivalent degree in Immunology or a related field 
and  expected to have recent experience with animal handling, histopathology, tissue culture, 
protein biochemistry and immunological techniques such as ELISA, Western Blotting, flow 
cytometry. The responsibilities of the candidate will include leading experimental design, 
completing experiments, analysis and presentation of data, manuscript preparation and 
participation in the supervision of students. The candidate must have excellent English 
communication skills (both written and oral), be able to work both independently and as an 
effective member of a team.  Salary will be paid commensurate with experience.  
 
We invite applications from all qualified individuals. Western is committed to employment 
equity and diversity in the workplace and welcomes applications from women, members of 
racialized groups/visible minorities, Aboriginal persons, persons with disabilities, persons 
of any sexual orientation, and persons of any gender identity or gender expression. 
Accommodations are available for applicants with disabilities throughout the recruitment 
process. More information about benefits for postdoctoral associates at Western University 
can be found here  
https://www.uwo.ca/hr/benefits/your_benefits/pda/index.html 
 
Review of applications will begin immediately and continue until the position is filled. 
Interested individuals should submit via email their curriculum vitae, a brief statement of 
research interests and the names and contact information of three references to: 
 
Dr. Lillian Barra 
 
Associate Professor 
Department of Medicine, Department of Microbiology and Immunology 
Email:  lillian.barra@sjhc.london.on.ca 
 


